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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week will be WEEK B 

 

  

Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Qualifying Expedition (Year 9) 
 

Year 9 Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Qualifying takes place on Thursday 13 June and Friday 14 

June. Pupils need to bring their kit into school on Wednesday 12 June and take it to the Refectory 

at 8:30am where it will be stored securely. Should you have any queries please contact Mr Hunter 

at hunterj@houltonschool.org.uk. 

 

 

Payment Reminders 
 

Payments for all residential trips should now be complete.  If there are any outstanding payments 

please ensure these are made by Wednesday 12 June otherwise your child’s place on the trip will 

be at risk. 

 
 

Enrichment Week 
 

All of the on-site activities that incur a cost are now live on ParentPay for you to be able to select 

your child’s choices.  The deadline is Friday 14 June. 
 

Following this, pupils will have a selection of activities to choose from for the rest of their time which 

will be based in school.  All of these activities will be free of charge. 
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